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Bulletin #6 of 2022. May 31, 2022

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 550-549 Balance Spacer Now Uses One O-ring

Products Affected: P/N 200-120 Balanced Scuba Regulator Assembly, P/N 200-125 Balanced Scuba 
Assembly M-48 SuperMask®/M-48 MOD-1, P/N 200-130 Scuba Pod Assembly with Balanced Scuba, P/N 
505-455 455 Regulator Assembly, P/N 505-752 Diamond Main Tube Assembly, P/N 525-757 SuperFlow® 
450 Regulator Parts Upgrade Kit, P/N 525-758 KM Diamond Inhalation Regulator Rebuild Kit and P/N 
525-767 455 Balanced Regulator Rebuild Kit.

The Balanced Spacer will be manufactured to receive and use only one O-ring instead of two.
This change will take place as soon as our stock of the Balance Spacer that accepts two O-rings runs 
out.

Previous balance spacer with two O-ring slots, left, and current with one, right.

Any old stock of the Balance Spacer that is configured with two O-rings can be used without issue.

No change in part numbers.

No change in price at this time.

There will be no exchanges offered.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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